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Karney Dunah Introducing
Dr. James Kiamu,
new interim president
of LICC

Neah Malue teaching
math to
freshman students

Mr. Prince Kepwoan,
new staff member
-comptroller at LICC

GOD IS VISITING US AT LICC

God has blessed LICC with an interim president, Dr.
Nuwoe-James Kiamu. Dr. Kiamu comes to LICC as President
Emeritus of United Liberia Inland Church (ULIC) to provide
Spiritual leadership and steer affairs of LICC pending the
recruitment of a President. He comes highly recommended by
the Board of Trustees of LICC and approved by ULICAF and
ULIC. (Insert picture of Dr. Kiamu being introduced by Karney
Dunah, ED of ULICAF to the students)

Exciting work is happening on the LICC campus. The first
semester of 2016-2017 school year has come to a close. God
has been visiting the grounds and many students and staff are
keeping the appointment. Dr. Kiamu has created mentoring
groups, seven to be precise. These groups are guided by two
LICC staff and have been 15 — 17 students in each group. Some
groups meet weekly, some meet twice a week but every group
is meeting. It would be wonderful if you would be willing to
pray along with LICC and here are the prayer points:

As God visits us at LICC we should thank Him for His salvation,
position ourselves for His visitation and expect results of His
visitation.

On campus, we should:

1. Experience Spiritual renewal and Christ-centered living
2. Have total health and welfare

3. Make progress in facility maintenance and development
4. Have warm, joyful and caring school environment.

As staff, we should:

1. Have wisdom to obey God and serve LICC

2. Have favor with God, government and LICC Family

3.  Have understanding and cooperation among LICC
administrators, faculty,staff and students

4. Have improved financial situation

=3 Have physical, emotional and spiritual health



As student body, God would:

1. Give wisdom, vision, strength and understanding to
study well

2. Provide finances to fund education

3.  Provide good health and welfare of students’
families and dependents

4.  Transformed students to be change agents for

His kingdom
LICC Projects:
1. Institutional self-study

2. Upgrading LICC to BA, BSc status

3. Building required faculty and staff capacity for
expected status

4.  Building vibrant LICC winning team

Work on the Agriculture Research Center is really starting to
come together. We are still raising funds for the science lab.
This lab will be unique to Liberia because it will not be a lab to
only test soils but a lab to conduct small animal cultures and
diagnosis. The lab needs more microscopes, sinks, a counter
and the large window to be installed. Please continue to
support the growth of the LICC science program.

The minister of Agriculture, Dr. Moses Zinnah made a visit to
LICC recently. He spent over an hour with Dr. Kiamu and
Agriculture team at LICC. He toured every part of the campus,
the buildings, the computer lab and offices, the library and all
over the farm. At the end of his visit, Dr. Zinnah said he was
“thoroughly impressed” and would continue to work on using
the LICC as a tool and partner to develpop the economy in
Liberia.

Thanks very much for praying and supporting ULICAF and her
initiative, LICC in Liberia. We appreciate your generous gift.
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Female electrician
working on the
new Agriculture Center
on campus
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Veronica Wilson,
Accountant at LICC

Mr. Zuaglay teaching
a social science class
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